Eloph's Register of Ihipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th February ,1938.

Dear Sir,
Gebr, Niestern's Yard No.217
Motor Yacht for lMr,Peter Crerar.

I duly received your letter of the
18th instant respesting the two Tumboldt Deutz Inglnes
intended for the above yacht, and in noting your remarks,
have to say that this matter 1s being taken up with the
Soclety's Surveyors at Dusseldorf,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarys

LeHeWehrmeyer Esqe,

GRONINGEN




